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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

  was ‘tenuous’  

 

 Our Term 2 enrichment 

programme started this 

week  

 

 Thanks to the team  

 from Via who delivered a 

 vital Road Safety  

 Awareness session for our  

 students this week  

 

 Next week we will be 

welcoming visitors from    

the DFE who will be 

conducting the first in a 

series of new school 

monitoring visits  

 

 A reminder that all  

 students should have a  

 mini dictionary / thesaurus 

 as part of their standard 

 equipment.   

 

 Look out for our feature in 

the Newark Advertiser  

 on 9 November  

 

 

 It was smiles all round on 

Thursday as we had a 

photoshoot for our 

forthcoming prospectus  

 and updated website  
 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 

Welcome Back!  

We hope you all had a good half term break. It has been great to see 
our students so eager to return to school and they have certainly been 
in the ‘limelight’ this week with a visit from the Newark Advertiser (look 
out for our feature appearing in the 9 November edition) and a pho-
toshoot yesterday for our forthcoming prospectus and our soon-to-be-
updated website. As soon as this goes live we will let you know!  

As part of our PSHEC programme, we welcomed Via Road Safety this 
week who delivered a very informative and engaging session on road 
safety issues, including the importance of wearing seatbelts on public 
transport and being alert at all times. Group one had their session this 
week, others will have theirs over the next fortnight.  

Information about the Elections to our Local Governing Body as Parent 
Governors will be going out in the next few days.  

If you would like to stand for election please complete the nomination 
form and return it to the school no later than Wednesday 15 November 
2017. You may also include a short personal statement to support your 
nomination, which should be no longer than 250 words.  
 
Self-nominations will be accepted but if you are nominating another 
parent, please seek their prior consent. If there are more nominations 
than vacancies the election will be by secret ballot. If that is necessary, 
voting papers will be sent to all parents together with details of the bal-
lot procedure.  

Conduct Cards  

From Monday 3 November, 

all students will be issued 

with Conduct Cards. This is 

part of our ongoing work to 

reward students for pro-

moting and upholding our 

‘Work hard, be kind’ ethos. 

The cards will be used to 

reward positive actions and 

contributions through praise 

points but will also be used 

to give students behaviour 

for learning reminders and 

apply sanctions if required. 


